LOWELL REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
SPECIAL MEETING
JUNE 10, 2019

Chair Matt Felder called the Lowell Redevelopment Commission Special Meeting
to order at 6:45 P.M. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Clerk Treasurer
Judith Walters called the roll. Members present were Will Farrellbegg, Matt
Felder, Josh Henshilwood, and Mike Gruszka. Chris Salatas was absent. Also

resent were Town Manager Jeff Sheridan, Police Chief Erik Matson, four
interested citizens, and one member of the press.

Approve White Voucher #1582 to Mill Street LLC - $50,000.00 - Mr. Gruszka
moved to approve the voucher for the Lump property, seconded by Mr.
Farrellbegg. Clerk-Treasurer Walters stated the amount will be $50,000, but until
closing the earnest deposit of $5,000.00 will be paid. The motion carried with
four ayes on roll call vote.

No other business, Mr. Farrellbegg made a motion to adjourn at 6:48 P.M.,
seconded by Mr. Gruszka and carried with four ayes.

—

Matt Felder,- Chaitman

"Michael Gruszka, Sécretary




